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October 15, 2010 

 

        

Connie Rongitsch & Robert Wicker 

Deerbrook Holdings, Inc. 

702 Wilson Avenue 

St. Paul, MN 55106 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 702 Wilson Avenue 

 File No. ALH 10-176 

 

Dear Mr. Wicker & Ms. Rongitsch: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 12, 2010 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denying the appeal and granting an extension to 

December 15, 2010 to organize the building materials.  The boards that are leaned against the 

house will need to be moved.  As for the new back door, Christine Boulware with Historic 

Commission Preservation will need to review. 

 

If you wish to contest, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, October 20, 

2010 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Paralegal 

 

Cc: Paula Seeley, DSI-CE (email) 

 Christine Boulware, PED-HPC (email)    
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